Together, through Friendship, in Peace and with Courage, We Reach for the Stars. !
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Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for supporting Book fair this week. It has been great to see the children enthused about reading and
there is something very special about new books, as they mark the beginning of a new adventure, with new
characters, in new worlds and places. The Book fair will be running after school today and on Monday.

Next week, it is World Book Day on Thursday 7®" March and we cannot wait to see all the creative costumes. In
the morning we are planning to have a parade on the front playground, so that each class can show-off their
costumes to the rest of the school. This will take place at 8.45am after the bell has rung. We will wait for the
school bus to arrive before we start the parade and you’re very welcome to join us on the front playground to and
watch.

The School Council have decided to run a fun competition to link in with World Book Day. They would like the
children to take a photo of themselves reading in an unusual place. Please email any entries into the school office.
We look forward to seeing how creative you can be.

On Wednesday afternoon, Mrs Dale has arranged for a Medieval Music Duo to perform in front of the whole
school. We look forward to welcoming them to Sutton Veny next week.

The School Council have decided to take part in an initiative called ‘Share the Miracle’ this Easter. Please read the
following message, written by Mila and Lucas on behalf of the Sutton Veny School Council: grateful

‘The School Council is going to arrange an Easter eqg giveaway to spread some joy and happiness in our community
this Easter time. We have decided to do this with the Compass Schools group we work closely with. These are:
Chilmark, Crockerton, Horningsham, Wylye Valley and Sutton Veny School. We are asking our families for kind
donations of Easter eggs by Friday the 15" of March. The eggs will then be delivered the following week to: Sutton
Veny Nursing Home, The Chat Café and The Corner Stone Charity.

Thank you for your support in helping us spread some joy in our local community.’

On Friday 15" March, it is Comic Relief and the children can wear their red nose into school if they have
purchased one. Mrs Wilbond and Mrs Elliott have set up a Comic Relief donations page on Parent Pay, should you
wish to make a donation directly to the charity. You can donate by following this link, which has been set up for
our school: https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14607

We hope that you all have a restful weekend.

Yours sincerely,
Mr Adam Lewis
Headteacher
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